
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Discusses with the UN Representative to Iraq the
Security and Political Developments

 

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, discussed with the UN

Representative in Iraq the security and political developments during a meeting held between

his Eminence on Wednesday, June 11, 2014 in his office and Mr. Nikolai Miladinov.

The head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq stressed the need to find a solution for the

current crisis as soon as possible, calling on everyone to make concerted efforts and assume

their historical responsibilities in the service of the citizens and the country.


